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CIRCULAR 
 

To:  All Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Inuit Community Governments, MHAs  

Re:  Application Status Update 

Date:  August 21, 2023 

 

The Call for applications for 2024-2025 Municipal Capital Works funding was issued on 
August 7, 2023. Since that time, we have had a number of towns inquiring on the status of 
applications submitted in the fall of 2022. The status of those applications is in MSIS, and 
we invite applicants to check the status through your MSIS accounts. 
 
Application Status in MSIS will be either: 
 
In Progress – Started by the applicant and not submitted for consideration 
Submitted – application is still under review  
Resubmit – pushed back to the applicant for additional information 
Reviewed – Decision has been made and applicant is notified 
Rejected – Reviewed and not selected for funding 
 
I’d also like to remind you that the deadline to submit applications is September 29, 2023. 
 
Should you need any assistance, please reach out to the regional office 
 

Inayat Rehman, P. Eng.  
Eastern Regional Office  
Phone: (709) 729-5337  
Email: InayatRehman@gov.nl.ca  

Wilfred Maloney, P. Eng.  
Central Regional Office  
Phone: (709) 256-1055  
Email: WilfMaloney@gov.nl.ca  
 

Chris Power, P. Eng.  
Western Regional Office  
Phone: (709) 637-2491  
Email: ChrisPower@gov.nl.ca  

Ehsan Khan, P. Eng.  
Labrador Regional Office  
Phone: (709) 896-2942  
Email: EhsanKhan@gov.nl.ca  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director – Municipal Infrastructure 
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